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The School Photographer 
will be in school on Monday 
25th September for School 
Photographs.  Bring your 
best smiles everyone!!!

Welcome Back to all our returning pupils this 
year and a huge welcome to our new pupils in 
Reception and Primary One.  It has been 
fantastic to see you all back at school and see 
all your smiling faces.  Our School is once again 
filled with the joyful noise of children playing 
and learning together! What a fantastic start to 
the school year!  

Dinner Money is £2.60 per day 
£13.00 per week.  ALL dinner 
money should be paid on a Monday 
in an envelope clearly marked with 
your child’s name and the days they 
wish to have dinner. Please use the 
correct change.Wednesday 

27th Mass 
11am
ALL WELCOME

Friday 29th

School Closed 
for staff 
training.
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Our School Policy on healthy 
snacks allows break time snacks 

of fruit and vegetables only. 

STAY IN TOUCH

02871347190 ccallan016@c2kni.net

Please follow us on  social media to stay up to date
Twitter @StColumbasPSNB
Facebook https://www.facebook.com/BT472QSCPS/
Instagram st_columbas_ps

Please ensure your child’s medical information is up to date 

with the school.  If your child has any allergies or requires an 

inhaler please call into the school office to update the medical 

details for your child so their needs can be properly catered for 

in school.   WE ARE A KIWI AND NUT FREE SCHOOL .  PLEASE 

ENSURE THESE ITEMS OR PRODUCTS CONTAINING THESE 

ITEMS ARE NOT SENT TO SCHOOL FOR EVERYONE’S SAFETY

Parents School starts for all 

children at 9.00am.  Please 

ensure your child is in school 

everyday for starting at 9am.  

School is open from 8.30am but 

there is NO supervision before 

this so please do not come to 

school before 8.30am each day. 

Our Car Park is very busy at home time.  Please ensure you come to 
collect your child at home time for everyone's Health and Safety
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